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9th December 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Another half term draws to a close, well done everyone. I hope the 5 days allow you to have some well - 

deserved respite. 

During this week we carried out parental consultations via Google Classrooms (Years 1-6), a platform we are 
becoming more familiar with. This was the first time we conducted the parents evening in this way and myself 
and teachers feel they went well. Yes, there were some technical issues both at home and at school, however most 
were remedied. If you booked a consultation and you were unable to speak to your child’s teacher due to 
technical difficulties, please can you contact the office. 

 
As with previous holiday arrangements can I ask that we are made aware of any symptomatic children or 
positive cases. This is to ensure that the correct children are self-isolating if this is needed. If a member of your 
household receive a positive test, please email us immediately at info@hasbury.dudley.sch.uk, adding name/names 
of those who have tested positive and include your mobile number. 

If your child tests positive or develops symptoms at any point from 3pm Friday 12th February up to and including 

3pm on Sunday 14th February, please notify us immediately so that we can activate the contact tracing alert and 

advise other children’s families who may have been in contact. 

As school continues to navigate through the pandemic, it is imperative that you know we are here to support you 
and your children in any way we can. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely 

S Shepherd 

 

Headteacher 

Coming together is a beginning; 
keeping together is progress; working 

together is success. 

Henry Ford 


